
Applicant’s Response to Prescribed Body and Public Observations 
 
Thank you for providing a copy of observations and recommendations from Prescribed Bodies.  I 
confirm a Marine Notice will be placed during period of works later in the year and all previous 
recommendations and conditions will be complied with.   
 
Perhaps the Public Submission would be more appropriately addressed by ourselves in this case as it 
appears to address operational issues at the facility. 
 
In regard to timing of works we aim to complete the annual dredging operation during the 
equinoctial spring tides between March & April as these provide the lowest tides and best 
opportunity to complete the works so again we appreciate any efforts you can make to bring this 
date forward. 
 
Thanks again for your persistence with this one. 
 
Donegal Co. Council  - Marine Section 
Tel: +353 (0)74 9724481 
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mailto:cathal.sweeney@donegalcoco.ie

